December 14, 1940

Dre Folle Elbel

Depte of Physical Education
Robinson Gyme

Dear Eds

I have just read with interest your article
in the Athletie Journal entitled "Brief Survey of

Intreamural ‘Sports in Universities and Ge:lleml.

This is very interesting .’mb-ﬂ and m

forth the great necessity of prmm nore ipcom
for intramural sports.

While our State Legislature has been slow
to recognize the urgent need of the students, I am

very sure that before long they will recognize it,

Bmhttudinumnuntiﬂ inbﬂmingthomta this
oomioum-

| _ It is a oplandid u'tielo md I congratulate you
uponn ite

M of Physical Education and Recreation
varsity Basketball Coach




